
CITY OF BELL GARDENS
CITY COUNCIL

AND
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Monday, July 13, 2020, 6:00 p.m. City Council
and Successor Agency to the Community Development Commission meetings
have been cancelled. The next scheduled regular meeting will be held on the
date below, conducted telephonically and will be live streamed.

NEXT MEETING DATE: MONDAY, JULY 27, 2020 - 6:00 p.m.

Posted by: Jane Halstead, CMC, City Clerk - July 7, 2020


	Meeting Agenda

